May 16, 2023

City Clerk – Brenda Hall 201 West Gray Norman, OK 73070

RE: Residential Shop Building Driveway Encroachment

Dear Brenda:

This letter is to request a consent to encroach a sanitary sewer easement located at 512 Legacy Ct. I have submitted a plan for a new shop building to Planning Department. They forwarded this plan to Utilities and I was told I would need to write you a letter explaining the need for encroachment. The sewer line in question runs through my side yard and the path represents the best access to shop building. A path to the north of my house is complicated due to slope of yard and a 100 year flood plane on that part of my property.

I have attached my site plan to this correspondence. Thank you for you time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely, Heath McKee 512 Legacy Ct Norman, OK 73069

